
South Truckee Meadows/Washoe Valley Citizen Advisory Board 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Cancellation of Meeting  
December 12, 2013, 6:00 P.M. 

South Valleys Library, 15650A Wedge Parkway, Reno, Nevada 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The South Truckee Meadows/Washoe Valley Citizen Advisory Board regular meeting 

scheduled for Thursday December 12, 2013 has been cancelled. 
 

The next regular meeting is scheduled for Thursday January 9, 2014. 
 

Members of the STM/WVCAB wish everyone a safe and happy holiday season. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posting of agenda; website location. Pursuant to NRS-241.020, the agenda has been posted at the Washoe County Administration 
Building (1001 E. 9th Street. Bldg.. A); Washoe County Courthouse (75 Court Street); Washoe County Central Library (301 South 
Center St.); Sparks Justice Court (1675 East Prater Way); South Valleys Library (15650A Wedge Parkway) and online at 
www.washoecounty.us/cab.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
Malachy Horan, Chair  775.851.3410 (h)   Administrative Recorder, secretarialallayne@sbcglobal.net  CAB program – 775.328.2720 
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